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ALRC Members, 
  

I have reviewed this proposal with Captain Schauf. I concur with the 
recommendations to extend bar service to the statutory bar time and 
grant the entertainment License Application 21+.  The volleyball 
court proposal should remain tabled until further information is 
available. 
  

Please contact me if there are any questions. 
  

Sincerely, 
  

Joe Clausius 

District 17 Alder 
608-244-5066 

 


